
Friday, December 21st   

Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take place after break 
on Wednesday morning January 9th in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   

Students return to school January 8th, 2019! 

Have a wonderful, relaxing holiday break! Wishing you good health and 
happiness in 2019! 
 


